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Lenzi, Chelsea

From: A_Ed Bell <edbell.sb@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, July 06, 2015 8:16 PM

To: sbcob

Cc: Janet Koed

Subject: Santa Barbara Ranch DEVELOPMENT AGREEMENT TRANSFER denial request

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I am of the opinion that the Gaviota Coast is unique and should be treated and respected as such. Speculative real estate
developers should receive a clear and loud message by our elected representatives, that their profit oriented projects
are not welcome here.

We know that most of the local population would like to see the full extent of the Gaviota Coast preserved, protected
and respected; and when developed it should be done taking into account cultural and ecological conditions and send
developers the message to stop pretending it can be allowed to be developed disregarding what we know to be
sustainable.

The scenic, biological and archaeological protection and preservation of all existing open agricultural land must be
upheld by us and our representatives against any powers who's guiding principles are based mostly on profit and selfish
human behavior at the expense of the greater good such preservation and protection inherently represents.

I would wholeheartedly thank you for voting against this development transfer request.

Eduardo Bell

1418 Alta Vista Rd.
Santa Barbara CA 93103.



